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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to remind you that Tuesday 3rd May 2022 will be a training day.  
 
Our PTFA are leading our annual fasting challenge inviting all staff to try a day’s fasting this half term.                         
We would like to raise money for the Somalia drought charity by doing this challenge and would really 
appreciate it if you could make a small donation through Parent Pay to help us out. 
 
Can we take this opportunity to wish all of our families who are observing Eid over the coming days                      
happy celebrations. We look forward to having our own Eid celebrations on Wednesday 4th May 2022.   
Children will have parties in the classrooms in the afternoon. Your children may wish to wear their own            
clothes on this day and we ask if they do so, could they also bring in a small donation of £1 towards                     
the charity initiative.  
 
Finally, just a reminder that we will break up for half term on Friday May 27th at the usual end of                                   
day times. The final half term of this academic year will begin on Tuesday 7th June 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
                                              
 
J Reynolds and H Turner 
(Heads of School) 
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